
*DATES & TIMES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

March 19, 2025 - December 2029*

The City of Oxnard will begin construction of a new bridge on Rice Avenue
at the intersection of Fifth Street/State Route 34

Anticipated construction period:

Two-way traffic or detour routes
will be available at all times. Lanes
may be reduced to allow for
construction activities.

Traffic Impacts

Notifications
Residents and businesses in the
area of construction will receive
notices via door hangers/flyers
and posted street signs.

NOTICE

Construction Hours

Please use alternate routes when
possible to avoid delays.

Monday - Friday, 7am to 3:30pm*
Occasional overnight and weekend
work activities may occur, with
advance notice to businesses and
residents in the area.  

Use Alternate Routes

CONSTRUCTION
ADVISORY


